
No Waste Wednesday for the month of May! 
 
 

Hello Holy Cross Families, 
 
 
 We here at Holy Cross are excited to be moving forward with the exciting new 
initiative of NO WASTE WEDNESDAYS: Pack green, eat clean, keep our planet pristine! 
 
Beginning on May 7th, and every Wednesday following for the month of May (14th, 21st, 28th), 
we are asking all of our students to bring in snacks and lunches that do not create any 
garbage. We are encouraging our families to use things like reusable containers and water 
bottles instead of plastic bags or wrappers that get thrown out. 
 
Litter less lunches and snacks are not just about reducing waste, they also help encourage 
healthier options, as homemade and fresh foods are better for us and better for the planet! 
 
Each Wednesday, Science Club members will visit classrooms at lunch to count how many 
students are participating. At the end of May, the class that has earned the most points will 
win a mini party for their class. 
 
The grade level that gets the most points will receive a colour day, and some juice (served 
in a reusable cup, of course! 
 
Thank you all for participating and helping keep our planet clean! 
 
Holy Cross Catholic School 
 
 


